
 

 

Team Sherald-Year 1- Summer 1 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’ve had a lovely half term break. Last half term, Year 1 

discovered lots about animals in our topic “What colours, 

textures, patterns and shapes can we see on animal?” We had lots 

of fun learning about colour mixing and we made our own animal 

prints. We even made a Year 1 zoo! During the topic we had lots 

of fun learning about different animals and their habitats. Have 

a look at our Class Page on the school website to see more photos 

of our brilliant learning!  

 

CRASH! What’s that in the playground? Let’s go outside and 

take a look. Stand back everyone – it looks like a UFO has crash 

landed! Find out who might have landed by exploring the craft 

and investigating scattered scientific specimens. Would you like 

to be an astronaut? You’ll need a pretty sturdy spacecraft if 

you do. Start off small by making an air-propelled rocket. How 

far can you make it travel? Find out the names of the planets. 

There’s Mercury, Neptune, Mars and – do you know any others? 

I’ve forgotten the rest. Then, an alien is found. Can you help get 

him home? It’s got the experts in a puzzle…Are you ready for 

take-off Year 1? Hold tight. 5, 4, 3, 2, 1… LIFT OFF! 

Each week, an adult will listen to your child read in school. They are strongly 

encouraged to read daily at home. Please help us by logging their home reading onto 

GoRead and helping children build up their gem collection! Children will continue to 

have access to Spelling Shed and Numbots to practice these crucial skills at home. 

This half term, Team Sherald have PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

As a team, we will be working hard to help your child achieve their full potential. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and see us. 

 

 

                

 

 

 


